
ST. JEROME SCHOOL
February 23 , 2011rd

Dear Parent(s):

As a fund-raiser for the 2010-2011 school year, students are 
asked to collect orders for Vesey’s Flower Bulbs.  This year, 
the fund-raising campaign will run from Wednesday, 
February 23  to Friday, March 25 .rd th

The product will be ordered from Vesey’s in early April,
and will be available for delivery sometime in early May.
Parents are expected to pick-up the orders at 
St. Jerome School and deliver them to their customers.

Suggested procedures to follow:
� Ask your friends, mother, father, grandparents, if 
they wish to purchase any of the flower bulbs.  Please do 
not allow your child(ren) to canvas; STUDENT SAFETY IS
MOST IMPORTANT !
� Have your customers pay for the goods when ordering, 
orders must be prepaid when returned to school.  We will 
not place orders unless the money has been brought in.  
Please make cheques payable to St. Jerome School.

The funds raised through Vesey’s Bulbs are used to 
purchase books, transportation to special events, and 
student activities.

Thank you for your participation!
Karen MacGregor,
Principal


	Page 1

